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NEWSLETTER - MARCH 17,2023

Re-enroliment

Re-enrollment for the 2023-2024 school year is now open! Remember to take advantage of the $50 rate
and re-enroll your students by March 31!

Report Cards

Third quarter report cards were sent out on Schoolworx last week! Please remember to log on to
Schoolworx and sign your child’s report card (found under the “Reports” tab) by today.

Fine Arts Showcase

As a reminder, students should begin working on their Fine Arts selections. If you have any questions or
concerns about the Fine Arts Showcase, please contact the office.

Discount Cards

Our goal is for every student to sell at least 10 cards. Any card not sold, along with any money,
should be turned in by Friday, March 31. Encourage your child to participate and have a chance to win
some awesome prizes!

Spring Break!
Spring break is just around the corner! Friday, March 31, will be a half day of school (noon dismissal),
and school will be closed for the break from Monday, April 3 - Friday, April 7.

Student Council News

The Student Council is hosting the 2022 High School Banquet for all students in 9th-12th grade and the
school and church staff! The theme is “Enchanted Forest,” and the attire is formal. It will be held at Poor
House Farm at Martinsburg, April 14, from 6:00 PM - 8:00 PM. The cost is $10/student. All girls must
have their dresses checked in the office by Monday, April 10. Dates are allowed for 11" and 12' grade
but must be approved by Mr. Messer.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Thursday, March 31 - Final Day for $50 Re-enrollment Rate
Friday March 31 - Half Day

Monday April 3 - Friday April 7 - Spring Break

Thurs, April 20 - Open House (10:00a—12:00p)

Fri., April 14 - High School Banquet
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